
JUSTIFICATION FOR EXTENSION OF CONSTRUCTION PERMIT 
 

Mako Communications, LLC (“Mako”), permittee of this Low Power Digital TV station, 

respectfully requests an initial six-month extension of the station’s digital construction permit 

expiration date, through MARCH 1, 2016. 

The digital construction permit is currently due to expire on September 1, 2015. 

  Mako respectfully requests that that the Commission grant it a six-month  

extension for this digital construction permit. Mako and affiliated entities  

have constructed at least thirty-five (35) digital low power and Class A television stations so far. 

Due to the manpower requirements of building and converting so many stations,  and the 

uncertainty caused by the upcoming auction, Mako requests additional time to construct this 

facility. 

 


